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22.02.24 

Dear Parents 

I hope you enjoyed a lovely half term week and managed to relax in the time away from school. We have started this 

half term as we mean to go with a very busy week in school. The children have had some great experiences this week 

and I will feature some of these in this newsletter. 

Parent Consultations 
It was great to see so many parents this week at our consultation meetings. I hope you found the discussions useful 
and are aware of the progress your child has made so far this year.  
 
Year 2 
Year 2 had a great time visiting Mont Orgueil Castle this week. 

They learnt a lot about the how castles were built to defend the island and weapons that were used, as well as what 

life in a medieval castle would have been like. They also got the opportunity to handle some armour, a sword and 

shields.  

The asked some fantastic questions, and behaviour was impeccable. Well done Year 2! 

 

                                     

Year 2 have also started a series of lessons this week with our Education Welfare Officer. The sessions are all about 
keeping yourself safe and cover personal safety as well as looking after yourself when online. These are really 
important messages for the children to be reminded of and will be further reinforced over the coming weeks. 

 
 
 

Star of the week 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week: 

Reception – Rebecca   Year 1 – Lara   Year 2 – Matilde   Year 3 – Imogen   Year 4 – Ben    Year 5 – Isra   Year 6 - Erin 
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Year 6 
Yesterday, our Year 6 children were up at the Royal Jersey Showground competing in the Du Putron Challenge quiz. 
They were up against lots of other primary schools and did themselves proud, finishing in third place. The whole year 
group were fantastic, working as a team, supporting and encouraging each other. Well done Year 6. 

                          

Parents Coffee Morning 
Miss Carroll is hosting a parents coffee morning on Thursday 7th March at 09:00. All parents are welcome and she will be 
talking about supporting children with anxiety and meltdowns. This will be a supportive and non-judgemental group so 
please feel assured about coming along. 

 

School Meals 

Earlier this week, I sent out a letter explaining that we are nearly ready to go live with the payment system for the 

school meals. To comply with data sharing regulations, parents need to complete the slip on the letter and return to 

school. This will allow me to get the final details in place to start the live system. Please return these slips by Monday if 

you haven’t already done so. Many thanks for your help with this.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

           

Mal Robson 

   Headteacher 

 

 

Date Event 
7th March Class photographs 

14th March  Swimmarathon 

25th March Y5 States Chamber 

26th March  HSA Easter Bingo  6.pm – 7.15pm 

27th March End of Term 

15th April INSET Day 

16th April Summer Term starts 

 


